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Zelazny, Dana

From: Ray, Cherie
Sent: Friday, August 12, 2022 9:16 AM
To: Zelazny, Dana
Subject: FW: Juvenile Correction Facility (7930 W. Chilton Ave)

 
 

From: Paige Donaldson <paakadon@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2022 8:38 PM 
To: Hamilton, Ashanti <ahamil@milwaukee.gov>; Legislative Assistant, 2nd District <AIDE2@milwaukee.gov>; Cervantes, 
Amanda <Amanda.Cervantes@milwaukee.gov>; Bauman, Robert <rjbauma@milwaukee.gov>; Dodd, Nikiya 
<ALD05@milwaukee.gov>; Coggs, Milele <mcoggs@milwaukee.gov>; Rainey, Khalif <Khalif.Rainey@milwaukee.gov>; 
Zamarripa, JoCasta <JoCasta@milwaukee.gov>; Ray, Cherie <Cherie.Ray@milwaukee.gov>; Murphy, Michael (Alderman) 
<mmurph@milwaukee.gov>; Borkowski, Mark <Mark.Borkowski@milwaukee.gov>; Perez, Jose 
<JoseG.Perez@milwaukee.gov>; Spiker, Scott <Scott.Spiker@milwaukee.gov>; Dimitrijevic, Marina 
<Marina@milwaukee.gov>; Stamper II, Russell <Russell.StamperII@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Juvenile Correction Facility (7930 W. Chilton Ave) 

 

Hello, 
 
I am a current resident of the Melody View neighborhood and it has been brought to my attention that a juvenile 
correction facility is being proposed nearby. With the Governor stating this as a "major step", I am shocked that 
the surrounding neighborhoods have been kept in the dark about this. However, this doesn't come as a complete 
surprise as our community lacks any representation. With our alderwoman removed from office, this appears to 
be a sly attempt to quickly relocate the facility with a quick vote on Friday. The previous location was opposed 
because the community DID NOT want this in their neighborhood. I suspect ours will have similar reservations 
about locating this facility near our homes. What does this facility have to offer to our local community? How 
will our home prices be affected? How will this drive future development? How will this affect our taxes?  
 
Is there a way our community can get representation before this rushed vote on Friday? When will our 
community have a say in this decision?  
Has information been provided to the community besides a news article that was published 2 days before this 
vote? 
Why are the elected officials who DO NOT LIVE OR REPRESENT the district making decisions without 
community feedback? 
 
And to be clear, I am opposed to this location. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paige Donaldson 
414-322-1977 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from paakadon@gmail.com. Learn why this is important 


